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November 9, 2015

Medical Necessity Review Criteria Change for Residential Stays for Chemical Dependency
The purpose of the Bulletin is to inform you that Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota, Blue Plus, and Blue Link TPA (Blue Cross) are changing the medical necessity review criteria for residential stays for chemical dependency.

Effective for dates of service January 1, 2016, and after, clinicians and peer reviewers will utilize criteria from the American Society of Addiction Medicine (ASAM) to determine medical necessity for patients with chemical dependency. For residential or inpatient stays, the criteria set effective at the time of admission will be used through discharge date.

Exception: Rule 25 Dimensions Criteria for review of residential chemical dependency services will continue to be used for Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP).

For access to the criteria, please visit the ASAM website at:
 http://www.asam.org/publications/the-asam-criteria
Questions?

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.
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